
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  29 /30 January 2022 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:  Damian Collins Peter Igoe-Taylor 
9.00am:  Siobhan Roberts Kerry Ray 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Peter Mullany 
SENIOR SERVER:  9.00am: Owen Pippard 
   
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   James Payne, Liam Payne, 
      Ayon Peiris 
9.00am: George Presser, Bonnie Cronin 
       
PLANNED GIVING:  Bill Cameron 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Mig Smith and Team 6 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Bill Kearney (Jan. 2022) 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: Bill Maloney, Chris Maloney,  
Brian Mullany (January 2022) 
 
MAINTENANCE:  S Woolford and A Reimer (Jan. 2022)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Trish Saines (Jan. 2022) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:  Robyn Armstrong 
 
ROSARY STATUE: Mr & Mrs Don Smith, 36 Toompang St 
NEXT: Miss Janice O’Reilly, 5 Sam Place 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Trish Saines   Josie Johnson 
9.00am: Sharon Hibbert  Jade Presser 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time - 23 January 2022 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  
        Office Hours:       Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:   (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:    Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:   young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Jer 1: 4-5, 17-19;  
1 Cor 12: 31 –13:13;  Lk 4: 21-30 

 
OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue. 25th Jan: 5.45pm Mass in the Church 
Wed.26th Jan: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Thu. 27th Jan:  8.00am Mass in the Church 
Fri. 28th Jan: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Sat. 29th Jan: 9.30am Reconciliation in Church 
   6.00pm Mass at Young 
   6.00pm Mass at Boorowa  
Sun. 30th Jan: 9.00am Mass at Young  
   9.00am Mass at Grenfell 
       
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass  
    
BAPTISMS: Sat/Sun. of month. (None in January) 
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
      (Suspended) 
 
ADORATION:  5.00pm to 6.00pm in the Chapel Fri. 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice
    
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Matthew Casey, Bill Murray, 
Terry Tomlinson, Fay Jasprizza, Margaret Shea, Sue Sheedy, 
Maurice Michael Price - known as Mick (Husband of Car-
mel), Fay Murray (Figtree) Cousin of  Peg Croke, Betty Fry 
(Queanbeyan) Mother of Christine Croke, Lynn Watterston 
(Sister of Mary Holmes), Mary Everson - Forbes (Sister of 
Edna Keir), John Keane (Albury), Diane Dawe - Geelong 
(Sister to Kerrie Jones & Mark O’Malley) , Beryl Codding-
ton, Carol Howlett -  Wagga (formerly of Young), Margaret 
Mullins, Jack Watson, Darcy Causer 

(Please use this prayer for Spiritual Communion) 
 

ACT OF SPIRITUAL COMMUNION 
 

My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the  
Most Holy Sacrament. 

I love You above all things, and I desire to receive  
You into my soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive You sacramentally,  
come at least spiritually into my heart. I embrace You as if You were 

already there and unite myself wholly to You.  
Never permit me to be separated from You.   Amen. 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO 
THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1-.30 PM  WED. 
AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES.  

1st Year Anniversary of death for this week are:  
Ken Moran and Lindsay Watson. 
Please keep these families in your prayers. 

 
LATEST ARCHDIOCESAN COVID-19  

PROTOCOLS FOR NSW 
 
 

Places of Worship are open to all, with  
safe distancing. 

 
Check-ins are still required. 

 
Masks are mandatory. 

 
Music is permitted, but not singing until  

further notice. 
 

Reception of Holy Communion: 
 

Sacred Host only, not the Precious Blood. 
 

Communion in the hand only, not on the tongue, 
until further notice (due to the highly contagious 

nature of the latest variant of COVID-19). 
 

PARISH OFFICE NOTICE 
 

The weekly parish bulletin will be available in the 
church plus on the website each week.  

 
Please feel free to go to: cg.org.au/young and  

download view. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL CONFERENCE 
 

Next meeting will be Wednesday, 2nd February 2022.  
Next regular assistance interviews are on Tuesday,  

1st February 2022. Assistance is still available via our 
local assistance phone - (0429) 516-512.  

INVITATION TO MEN’S BREAKFAST 
At St John’s Church Hall 

Cloete Street, Young 
 

(Saturday, 29th January 2022) 
 

This is rather short notice but we were only 
advised just before Christmas that at last, the 

former Governor General of Australia,  
General the Honourable Sir Peter Cosgrove 

AK AC(Mil) CVO MC (Retd) will be the guest 
speaker at this long long delayed Men’s 

Breakfast (since 2018).   
 

The form of the function is that the ladies of the 
church prepare a sumptuous breakfast at 

8.00am with the guest speaker being invited to 
address the gathering at around 8.30.  

This follows the successful approach we had to 
these breakfasts previously. 

 
The morning will be governed by whatever  

restrictions are in place at that time.   
Only men who are double vaxed and covid 19 

negative will be admitted.   
Attendees are respectively requested to follow 
whatever personal restrictions are in place at 

that time.   
Currently, QR checking in and wearing of masks 

in a meeting place are State Government  
requirements. 

 
In the event that acceptances exceed allowed 

places it will be a case of ‘first come first served’, 
going on current State announcements this 
might not be determined till 27th January.   

 
Cost of the breakfast is $15 payable at the door.   

 
All enquiries can be addressed to:  Rob Nash 

6048 4142, nash.rw@gmail.com 
RSVP to the church office in Cloete St   

NOT LATER than 24 January, 
stjyoung@bigpond.com with copies to Rob Nash 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
Recently, one of my best friends wanted to move from 
their home to a Retirement Village and his family  
organised a room there. He had an option to pick his 
room, either on the ground floor with a garden view or 
on the first floor with a view of the road, cars and  
people. 
 
His family was happy to pick the garden view room, 
whereas he picked the upstairs room. 
I asked why did he select the upstairs room and he gave 
me a beautiful answer, “we are called to move forward, 
and I can learn better watching the road with people 
moving and cars moving”. 
 
We move forward in 2022, as a result of recent move-
ments of Priests in our Archdiocese.  
 
For the time being, Young Mission has gone from two 
full-time Priests to one. This occurred in mid-
November. 
 
Since then, I have been assisted by the generosity of  
our two Retired Priests, Fr Allen Crowe and  
Fr Warrick Tonkin. Therefore, the following NEW 
changes are necessary from the weekend of 5th and  
6th February 2022. 
 
Reconciliation-Young-Saturday from 5.00pm to 5.30pm 
 
Mass  - Young - Saturday at 6.00pm 
Mass  - Young - Sunday at 10.00am 
Mass  - Boorowa - Sunday at 5.00pm 
Mass  - Grenfell - Sunday at 8.00am 
      (2nd & 4th Sunday) 

 
For Grenfell, there will be a Celebration of the Word 
with Holy Communion, also at 8.00am on the  
1st & 3rd Sunday. 

 
We do thank Fr Allen and Fr Warrick for their great 
contribution to our Young Mission. 

 
I really want to take this opportunity to thank you all 
for your wonderful support to our parish community. 

 
I would encourage everyone to visit other parishes 
whenever you do not have Mass at your home parish. 
 
Blessings, 
Fr Jiss 
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